
2020 Reciprocals Information 

Newmarket -  

Please advise your members to park in the free car park which is located closer to 

our Free Pass Office at the Premier Entrance 2. This is the office they will need to go 

into to show their York badge. They will be issued with an entry ticket for entry. If 

they can be wearing their York badge this will gain them entry into our Premier 

Enclosure facilities. No access to annual badge holder facilities due to space 

restrictions.  

 

Goodwood – 

Your members will have access to our Members’ Enclosure, the Richmond Enclosure.  

We do have a dress code in the Richmond Enclosure, we regret that anyone deemed 

to be dressed inappropriately will not be admitted to the Richmond Enclosure.  

All – Jeans, shorts, trainers and fancy dress are not permitted into the Richmond 

Enclosure. 

Gentlemen – Required to wear jackets and wither a tie, cravat or polo neck 

sweater at all race meetings.  

Ladies – Should dress smartly. High heels are not recommended due to the terrain 

and use of decking. 

Children – Must be dressed smartly. Boys aged 16+ are required to follow the 

dress code for gentlemen. Boys under 16 are kindly requested to wear a collared 

shirt. 

Annual Members’ Bar – Strictly Goodwood Metal Badge holders only. 

Parking is free in No 8 car park, your members will just need to show their badge or 

card to gain entry. 

 

Cheltenham – 

Your members will have access to the Club and Tattersalls enclosures.  

Unfortunately we are unable to offer access to the member’s facilities.  

Parking is free of charge and is located in the Green parking zone. Please follow the 

Green route when approaching the course. 

 


